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ANNOUNCEMENT

TO : ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, NATIONAL
GOVERNMENT AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS
(LGUs), GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs), AND
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT : 2015 National Conference on Children’s Librarianship

The National Library of the Philippines (NLP) in cooperation with the
Association of Librarians in the Public Sector (ALPS), Inc. shall hold the 2015 National
Conference on Children's Librarianship with the theme “Sustaining Children’s
Services in the Region through Improved Coherence and Integration” on October
14-16, 2015 at Asturias Hotel, Puerto Princesa, Palawan.

The conference aims to check on the status of Philippine children’s libraries and
librarianship, leamn best practices on children’s information services and encourage
networking/collaboration among and between children’s libraries in the region.

All concerned government employees, particularly the librarians, conservators,
and archivists are encouraged to participate in this event. Conference fee is
Php4,000.00, inclusive of meals (am/pm snacks & lunch), kit and certificate of
attendance.

For further details, please contact the NLP at telephone number (632) 336-7200
locai 303.
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